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May 2022 

Ref: DY/ABN 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I hope this letter finds you and your families well. I just wanted to write to you before half term to give you 

an update about a couple of items. 

 

We break up for half term on Friday 27th May at the usual time and students will return to school on 

Monday 6th June.  

 

In preparation for Litherland Moss moving in to our building on Tuesday 21st June we will be adjusting our 

school day by bringing it forward by 10 minutes to ensure that there is adequate time in between the start 

and end times of the two schools days. The changes will be as follows and will take effect from Monday 6th 

June. 

 

The new school day will start at 8.40am and end at 2.40pm. If the slightly earlier finish causes any issues 

please do not be concerned as school remains open to students until 4pm each evening.  

 

Tutor: 8:40 - 8:55 
Lesson 1: 8:55 - 9:45 
Lesson 2: 9:45 - 10:35 
Break: 10:35 - 10:50 
Lesson 3: 10:50 - 11:40 
Lesson 4: 11:40 - 12:30 
Lunch: 12:30 - 1:00 
Lesson 5: 1:00 - 1:50 
Lesson 6: 1:50 - 2:40 

 

This is a very exciting time for both schools as we set off together on this journey.  

Our Year 11 students are working extremely hard on their GCSE exams and I am delighted with the way in 

which they are approaching this challenging time for them. 

 

We are seeing an increasing number of students arriving late to school which is impacting upon learning. 

Students who arrive at school after 9.30am without an acceptable reason will be marked with a ‘U’ code. 

This means ‘Late after registration is closed’ and counts as an unauthorised absence. This means that 

attendance will be affected and the involvement of Education Welfare or other agencies may be triggered. 

 

 

May I wish you an enjoyable half term holiday and we look forward to an exciting final half term. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

 

 

David Yates 

Principal 
  

  


